Minutes
Little Rock Area Public Education Stakeholder Group Meeting
Monday, March 13, 2017

The Little Rock Area Public Education Stakeholder Group met Monday, March 13,
2017, in the Arkansas Department of Education Auditorium. Chair Tommy Branch
called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m.

Members Present: Tommy Branch, Chair; Jim McKenzie, Vice-Chair; Ann Brown
Marshall; Antwan Phillips; and Dianna Varady.

Members Absent: Tamika Edwards and Leticia Reta.
Audience: ADE staff, general public, and press.

The meeting was live streamed and the recording was posted on the ADE website at
http://www.arkansased.gov/state-board/minutes/board meeting categories/2017.

Consideration to Approve Minutes — January 30, 2017
Mr. McKenzie and Ms. Marshall requested minor word changes to the minutes.

Mr. McKenzie moved, seconded by Ms. Marshall, to approve the January 30, 2017,
minutes with minor revisions. The motion carried unanimously. The Stakeholder Group
approved the posting of the revised minutes.

Work Session: Consideration of Recommendations to the State Board

Stakeholder group members collaborated to develop recommendations to the State
Board of Education.

Consideration for Next Steps

The Committee determined the next steps would be:

* All members - draft recommendations, comments, thoughts recorded by April 1.
*  Mr. McKenzie will work on the sfructure.
+ Email {o alert all members to add second round of information and clarification.

Consideration of Agenda for Next Meeting

The Stakeholder Group determined that the next meeting would be held April 24, 2017,
from 5:00-7:00 p.m.


http://www.arkansased.gov/state-board/minutes/board_meeting_categories/2017

Adjournment
Ms. Varady moved, seconded by Mr. McKenzie, to adjourn. The motion carried
unanimously.
The meeting adjourned at 6:22 p.m.
Minutes recorded by Deborah Coffman.

Tommy %l‘anch, Chair




